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PINE HILL POLICE DEPARTMENT 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

INCIDENT: 
Possession of Marijuana w/ Intent to Distribute 
Possession of Narcotic Pills  

DATE/TIME: 
June 3, 2013 

11:51pm 

LOCATION: 100 block of Erial Road CASE #:  2013005598 

On Monday, June 3rd, 2013 at Pine Hill Officer conducted a motor vehicle stop on Erial Road for a moving 
violation.  During the course of the motor vehicle stop the Officer investigated the odor of raw marijuana 
coming from the vehicle.  Continued investigation led to the arrest of the operator of the vehicle, Leon 
Dandy for possession of Marijuana (50grms or less packaged in 2 bags) and narcotic pills.  Dandy’s NJ 
operator’s license was also suspended.   
 
The passenger of the vehicle, Lori Castner was arrested after Marijuana packaged in thirty-five (35) bags 
was recovered from the passenger compartment.  She was also found to be in possession of narcotic pills. 
Both occupants of the vehicle were processed accordingly and released pending a scheduled court 
appearance.    
 
Arrested: Lori E. Castner (22yrs) 
                 400 block 7th Avenue 
                 Lindenwold , NJ  
Pine Hill Charges: Possession of 1oz or more of Marijuana w/ intent to distribute (35 bags) 
                                Possession of narcotic pills  
                                Related narcotics offenses 
Bail Status: Released pending court  
 
Arrested: Leon Dandy (28yrs) 
                 800 block Blackwood Road 
                 Pine Hill , NJ  
Pine Hill Charges: Possession of Marijuana  
                                Possession of narcotic pills  
Bail Status: Released pending court  
 
 
 

DATE/TIME OF RELEASE RELEASE PREPARED BY RELEASE APPROVED BY 
June 5, 2013  6:00PM Chief Christopher Winters #26 Chief Christopher Winters #26 

INVESTIGATING OFFICERS Ptl. Philip Marino #34 

PINE HILL POLICE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
48 WEST SIXTH AVENUE 

PINE HILL, NJ 08021 

NON-EMERGENCY: 856-783-1549 
MAIN FAX: 856-784-4209 

EMAIL: 
communityrelations@pinehillpd.com  


